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17 February 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our English lessons, we would like to show children clips from How to Train Your Dragon, the 
2010 films. This film is rated PG due to sequences of intense action and some scary images, and brief mild 
language. 

We would like your permission to share this film with the children. Please could you consent on Parentpay to 
allow your child to watch. 

Initially, we will be focusing on the non-fiction element of the film, where the main character, Hiccup, is 
explaining his dragon knowledge. He also demonstrates how he finds out this information, by experimenting 
with a captured dragon, feeding it fish and showing it eels, etc. 

In two weeks, we will be focusing on the narrative part of this film, where Hiccup and his dragon, Toothless, 
rescue the Vikings of Berk from a large dragon. These scenes have cartoon explosions and cartoon dragons 
roaring. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Wong, Miss Mahay and Mrs Collins 
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